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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 9th August 2015: The Nineteenth Sunday of the Year B: Psalter Week 3
Sunday (9th)            9.30 am Nineteenth Sunday of the Year B: Intentions of Fr Savage  
Monday (10th)        No Mass
Tuesday (11th)      10.00 am St Clare: Jane Elizabeth McRobb RIP
Wednesday (12th)   6.00 pm Feria: Erociana Ferrao RIP
Thursday (13th)     10.00 am Feria: Intentions of Fr Savage
Friday (14th)
            6.00 pm St Maximillian Kolbe: Intentions of Fr Savage
Saturday (15th)      10.00 pm: Solemnity of Assumption: Intentions of Fr Savage
Sunday (16th)         9.30 am Twentieth Sunday of the Year B: Intentions of Fr Savage
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 2nd August 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £175.10 made up of £57.00 Gift Aid and £118.10 Planned Giving and Loose, thank you.  
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 2nd August 2015: 85
Readers’ Rota for 16th August 2015, the Twentieth Sunday of the Year B: 1st:Bibian Alabi, Psalm/Accl: Everest Akumonye, 2nd: Everest Akumonye, Bidding Prayer: Cosmas Okoye
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays and Weekdays: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
Margaret Hopkins: Congratulations to Margaret for featuring in this summer Light of the North Magazine, please see page six. We also wish her a Happy 79th Birthday which occurred on 24th July this year. We ask God’s blessings on her, and on her family.  Please kindly take a copy of the Light of the North magazine after Mass for your information.
Thank you to Gustav Ferrao for installing the sound and video systems, along with the burglar-proof cabinet in the parish hall free of charge, may the Good Lord bless him and his family abundantly. 

Thank you to Rachel Duddin for her continuous generosity in spending her money toward the decoration of the church every week for the past eighteen months. We ask God in his goodness to grant her all her heart desires. 

Thank you to John Mackinnon for replacing most of the bulbs in the parish hall free of charge. May the Good Lord bless and reward him and his family. 
Lectio Divina Workshop: 18th to 23th August Please Register your place at joyce@rcd -abdn.org. The Manquehue Community, a lay Apostolic Movement of Benedictine inspiration founded in Chile, will offer workshops in Lectio Divina over a course of 4 workshops. Venue: Bishop’s House, Aberdeen. Time: Tues 18th,  Fri 21st, August 6pm -8pm or Sat 22nd, 10am – 12noon and 2pm -4pm, Sun 23rd,  2pm -4pm and 6pm -8pm
Office Hours: Tuesdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, Fridays: 6.30pm to 8.00pm, or speak to the priest after Sunday Mass, or phone: 0745083147      

 Parking Spaces available at the club’s car Park next door if there are no spaces along the road
